
Response to Public Comments on 
Draft Standard Review Plan Section 17.6 

 
Comment Proposed Resolution NRC Staff Resolution 

NEI Comments: 
1. Referenced table in the FSAR will 

always be in Section 13.4 
Change 13.x to 13.4-x. The NRC agrees with the recommendation and has 

made the suggested change. 
2. There are parentheses around RISC in 

one place. 
Delete parentheses. The NRC disagrees with the comment. Risk-

informed safety class is defined in front of “(RISC)”. 
3. It would be helpful to the COL applicant 

and COL holder to have a note that 
indicates that SSCs can be moved out of 
the HSS category. 

Add the following at the end of 
the paragraph "Note that with 
sufficient justification, the MR 
program may subsequently 
remove SSCs from the 
HSS category." 
 

The NRC disagrees with this recommendation, in 
that the suggested note is outside the scope of 
NUREG-0800 Section 17.6.  Section 17.6 of 
NUREG-0800 provides guidance to the NRC Staff 
for the staff’s safety review of licensing actions (i.e., 
DC and COL applications, license amendment 
requests, etc).  NRC Inspection Procedure 62712, 
“Part 52, Maintenance Rule,” provides additional 
information related to compliance with 10 CFR 
50.65, and discusses treatment of RAP SSCs in 
the maintenance rule program. 

4. It would be helpful to the COL applicant 
and COL holder to have a note that 
indicates that SSCs can be moved out of 
the HSS category. 

Insert 'initially', so that the phrase 
reads: "with all RAP SSCs 
initially categorized as having 
HSS," 

The NRC agrees with the recommendation and has 
made the suggested change. 

5. It would be helpful to the COL applicant 
and COL holder to have a note that 
indicates that SSCs can be moved out of 
the HSS category. 

Insert 'initially', so that the phrase 
reads: "are included within the 
MR scope, initially in the HSS 
category". 
 

The NRC agrees with the recommendation and has 
made the suggested change. 

6. Referenced table in the FSAR will 
always be in Section 13.4 

Change 13.x to 13.4-x. The NRC agrees with the recommendation and has 
made the suggested change. 

 
  
 
 


